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Please take a step to improve Oregon's water quality by passing HB3932 to close 

beaver trapping temporarily where our DEQ has determined that water quality is 

impaired.   This means a third of our stream miles, and they have higher pollution, 

higher temperatures, and higher sedimentation.  Happily, beavers at work can help 

solve this problem.  When they are allowed to thrive in a stream the result is better 

water quality.  I have seen this in action in Central Oregon on preserve lands, and we 

need to bring the same positive activity to the streams that are suffering. 

 

Thank you for listening!  Please help the beavers and you will help our streams. 

 

Eva Eagle 

 


